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I'm writing to express not just an opinion against SB 348, but complete disdain for it 

and questioning the competency of State Sen. Floyd Prozanski. It is true there is 

some reasonable protection for elected officials as they seek to implement laws, but 

they are under oath to propose laws, to the best of their ability, that fit within the 

bounds of the US Constitution and Bill of Rights, which includes boundaries as 

interpreted by the Supreme Court. When a Senator knowingly waists tax payer 

dollars submitting bills with components that have already been struck down on a 

national level, especially with such a high profile topic, that individual is showing they 

are not attempting to adhere to their aoth and needs to be held accountable.  

These bills waist millions on both sides and actually reflect an unconstitutional tax in 

that the government has an unending coffer and those who oppose have limited 

funds in comparison. 

SB348 is unconstitutional in that it requires a permit to purchase, limits magazine 

capacity as 30 round magazines have been deemed accessable and common for 

many years, the added taxation via permiting causes financial limitation as it inhibits 

socioeconomically, permits could be limited based on "squishy" terms that are too 

open to interpretation, gun ownership limited to 21+, and a defacto gun owner 

registration through the permiting process. This bill could only be crafted with willfull 

intent to counter the Constitution and the Supreme Court, or by shere incompetence; 

both are worthy of the individual to be removed from office and the death of SB348. 

Make the right and lawful decision, and strike down SB348. 

 


